

Upper Beeding Primary School

School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY Tel: 01903 812288

Email: office@upperbeedingprimary.co.uk
Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web

Head Teacher: Mr M Andrews

September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Roaming Romans Year 3/4 Topic Autumn Events 2025

As part of our topic Roaming Romans, Years 3 and 4 will have a lot of exciting events happening this term.

<u>Thursday 23rd October – Wow Day</u>

To bring our topic to life, we will be holding a **Wow Day** on **Thursday 23**rd **October.** We would like the children to come dressed as a Roman – legionnaire, centurion, townsfolk, emperor, or gods/goddesses. We have included some photos for costume ideas. We are very excited to be working with the Rainbow Theatre Company again who will be teaching the children more about life as a child in Roman Britain. We will also be enjoying some super art activities during the rest of the day.













To help you, we do have a limited number of costumes available to hire for this topic – we only charge £1 to hire them, but ask that they are looked after and returned at the end of term so they can be used again in the future. Costumes may be used several times this term.

<u>Thursday 6th November – Roman Britain School Workshop</u>



Invasion of the Romans!

We will welcome Julius Marcellinus, a Roman centurion from the II Legion Augusta, the Legion which served with the invasion force of Claudius in 43AD.

We will enjoy an immersion day into what it was really like to be a Roman legionnaire and will train as such in a Roman camp set up on the school field.















Costs Breakdown

To help towards covering the subsidised cost which includes the Wow Day activities, Rainbow Theatre, Roman Britain workshop, Roman artefacts loan box, and other topic related events throughout the term, we would ask for a voluntary contribution of £16.00 per child. Visitors really enhance the curriculum of the children and we would love all the children to be able to participate. Payment can me made via your child's ParentPay account which has been set up to accept instalments. Sadly, if insufficient contributions are received to help towards the cost of the topic, we may have to cancel some or all of the events. If you have any difficulty with making a contribution towards this, please see your child's teacher or Mr Andrews in confidence.

Kind Regards, Mrs Stringer, Mr Marsh and Mr Hughes LKS2 Team











